
From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Stefanie-Jo Osborn 
Monday, January 11 , 2021 5:12 PM 
Records Clerk 
RE: #20200226-SU. Environmental Utilities, LLC 

FILED 1/11/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 00904-2021 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

Thank you! Jennifer suggested putting the e-mail in correspondence. Jennifer had already spoken to Ms. 
Cotherman this morning and explained the process. Jennifer and I will call Ms. Cotherman again tomorrow. 

Thank you, 
StefOsborn 

-------- Original message --------
From: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Date: 1/11/21 5:06 PM (GMT-05:00) 
To: Stefanie-Jo Osborn <SOsborn@psc.state.tl.us> 
Subject: FW: #20200226-SU. Environmental Utilities, LLC 

Per our conversation, please see below correspondence from Linda Cotherman. 

Thanks! 

From: Linda C <lcotherman@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Monday, January 11, 20211:38 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Cc: mfriedman@deanmead.com 

Subject: #20200226-SU. Environmental Utilities, LLC 

Linda Cotherman 
P.O. Box 88 1 
Placida, Fl 33946 

941-697-0871 

January 11, 2021 

Commission Clerk 
Office of the Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 

VIA EMAIL: clerk@psc.state.fl .us 

Re: Docket 20200226-SU 
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To Whom It May Concern: 
  
I am a property owner within the proposed service area for Environmental Utilities, LLC’s (EU) application to provide 
wastewater service.  I reside at 50 Gasparilla Way. 
  
I am writing to you to object and oppose the Application for Certificate of Authorization and Initial Rates and Charges for 
Wastewater Service submitted by Environmental Utilities, LLC. 
  

1. The need for service in the proposed service area has not been definitively demonstrated. 
2. It is not in the public interest for EU to provide wastewater service in this territory. 
3. The application has not demonstrated financial or technical ability to provide service. 
4. The proposed service area is already in the Charlotte County certificated utility area, indicating that there is no need for EU to 

provide wastewater service. 
  
I am formally requesting an administrative hearing by the Public Service Commission for this application by EU. And to 
become an intervenor. 
  
Thank you for your time and consideration. 
  
Yours truly, 
  
Linda Cotherman 
  
  
  
  


